
NOMINATION for DIRECTOR 

Andrew Moore  - Age 63, Elected  to the MGC Board 2016.  

Background: Qualified Engineering Surveyor/Exploration Manager. I 

worked overseas in the oil industry for 20+ years. I was also the 

owner/operator of a promotion and trading business in Hong Kong. I 

returned to Australia in 2001 and purchased a beef cattle farm near 

Beaudesert. Our family moved to Murwillumbah in 2008.  Currently we are the owner 

operators of a family business, Vintage Signcraft.  

Golf Experience: 1986-1992 Director, Hong Kong Golf Association– Rules Committee and 

manager of marshals for the Hong Kong Open (European Tour). 1988-1996: Owner Operator 

of P.A.R. Golf Tours International taking groups from Asia to Europe and Australia. Golf 

Services provider for Singapore Airlines and Cathay Pacific Frequent Flyer Programs.  

1992 –1996:  Operator/promoter of the Australasian Amateur Cup tournaments.1995/6:  

Committee member Gold Coast Tourism Board Golf Group. 

With regard to the coming election: 

The club has had another great result under the guidance of the current committee. With 

numerous large projects already in the pipeline such as a new kitchen, improved car parking 

and flood proofing the course and I feel continuity of the board is very important to our club 

at this time.  

In addition, my aims include maintaining and strengthening the “golf activities” and 

traditions in Murwillumbah Golf Club. Over the last year the match committee has gone 

from strength to strength with a great team and true purpose. We have introduced a 

number of new competitions and initiatives to improve the golfing experience at the club. 

And we have overseen the integration of the new rules and improved the service of the golf 

operations. 

Going forward I will be promoting great service for the members and guests in all golf 

course and club house operations. We are looking for more efficiencies, user friendly and up 

to date systems and quality products at reasonable prices. The Lady Golfers and Veterans 

added great value to the club, and I look forward to supporting those groups even more in 

the future.  

If elected I look forward to continuing my objectives working closely with the Match 

Committee, House committee and management team.  

In summary my aim is to ensure that the Murwillumbah members get the best of service, 

have outstanding facilities and that the club continues to profit and re-invest for the 

benefits of the all members who will enjoy long term stability. 


